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To whom it may concern  

 

This letter confirms our support for the following important study 

 

 

A feasibility study of flash glucose monitoring in patients receiving aleplisib for 
breast cancer 

 

We believe this will answer an important new clinical concern. 

 

 

 

 

Dola Awoyemi     Martine Milton                 Dr Daniel Morganstein                          

Specialist pharmacist   Lead clinical Nurse Specialist   Consultant Endocrinologist.  


